
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 12 September 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers of Y12 Students 

I would like to communicate again our appreciation for all your support in ensuring a very smooth start 
to 2025-26. 

Many thanks to those of you who have signed up for our New Year 12 Parent Information Evening this 
coming Monday (15 September). This is a final opportunity for you to sign up – so please see the below 
if yet to action it. 

1. The New Year 12 Information Event 
 

• Further to the ‘save the date’ sent in July, this is confirmed for Monday 15 September  
• You will need to indicate you plan to attend by completing this MS Form: 

       Form to Complete to Attend New Y12 Information Event 

• This is an event for parents and carers – students should not attend 
• For most parents, we will start off at 16:30 with an ‘informal gathering’ in the Common Room 

and Mezzanine spaces – you will be directed there by Front of House staff 
• Please be aware the Year 7 Information Event is the same day so try to avoid ending up in the 

session in the Theatre! 
• The informal gathering is a chance to speak with some of our student leaders, meet other 

parents and to talk socially with the tutors and members of the Sixth Form Team 
• From 17:00-c.18:00-18:30, there will be a more formal presentation by your child’s specific 

tutor around expectations, support processes and what we offer 
• For some parents, from 16:00-16:30 (i.e. prior to the main event), there are optional meetings 

available to meet your child’s tutor or a member of the Sixth Form Team if there is a specific 
Wave 1, 2 or 3 issue you would like to discuss – these need to be booked in advance so please 
see the MS Form above in order to do this 

• If any optional meeting is likely to take more than the allotted 10 minutes or if the available 
slots become fully booked then please arrange an alternative meeting on another day by 
separately emailing sixthform@northleamington.co.uk  

• You will see guidance on the MS Form as to who you should speak with about specific issues 
should you elect to need an optional and additional meeting 

• Please arrive having reminded yourself who your child’s tutor is – see G4S, for example, or ask 
your child 

• Please complete the MS Form on receipt of this communication in order to support planning 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Steven Taylor 
Senior Assistant Head-teacher (inc. Head of Sixth Form) 

https://forms.office.com/e/FCajFrEdVQ
mailto:sixthform@northleamington.co.uk

